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We welcome the delegation of Togo to the 26th Session of the UPR Working Group and thank for the presentation of the national report.
We appreciate that Togo has improved the domestic legal framework since its first review. We also note with appreciation that Togo is a party to a vast number of international human rights instruments and would like to encourage Togo to continue the process of accession and bringing its domestic legislation in conformity with its international obligations.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	 We welcome the efforts undertaken by Togo to strengthen its educational system, through, inter alia increasing the number of teachers and encouraging enrollment of girls in primary education. We encourage Togo to take further steps and to undertake similar measures to improve education services and quality of higher education. 
We have 2 recommendations for Togo:
1) To accede to the Convention on Non-Applicability of Statutory Limitations to War Crimes and Crimes against Humanity, and
2)      To include human rights education in curricula in educational           institutions.




